
    
  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
By email 

Our Ref: MGLA240117-0442 
 

30 January 2017 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Request   
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 24 January 2017. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 
In the past 12 months have you suffered any breach of your IT network? 
 
No 
 
 
When did you last review your network access security? 
 
Feb 2016 
 
 
Is network access security a priority for your IT department? 
 
Yes 
 
 
How many third party suppliers or vendors are accessing your network? 
 

o   1-10 X 
o   10-20 
o   20-40 
• 40+ 

 
 
Can you see who is accessing your network at any given time?  
 
Yes 
 
 
 



If yes, is this useful? 
 
Yes 
 
 
If no, would you benefit from this? 
 
N/A 
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information   

 
 




